
This project includes the upgrade of road and street 
infrastructure in the precinct in preparation for the 
FIFA Women’s World Cup in 2023 and the scheduled 
Hindmarsh Stadium upgrade.

We are looking to improve the streetscape of Holden 
Street by improving pedestrian access, planting 
new trees and improving existing landscaping to 
promote urban greening and amenity for pedestrians 
using the street. There is also opportunity to change 
the road cross section in Holden Street to promote 
pedestrian access to the stadium. 

We would love to hear your views on the draft 
concept plan. 

As a resident or business within the precinct, we 
invite you to come along to a community drop in 
session. 

Learn more about all the sub-projects within the 
precinct and provide your feedback on the draft 
concept plan for Holden Street.

To get involved you can:

•	 Attend the Community Open Day 
Monday 29 November 2021 
Holden Street Theatre, Hindmarsh 
Drop in any time between 4.30pm to 7pm

•	 Provide Your Feedback on the Draft Plan 
Online at yoursaycharlessturt.com.au/
hindmarshprecinct by 5pm Wednesday 8 
December 2021.

Consultation closes Wednesday 8 December 2021.

HINDMARSH PRECINCT  
STREETSCAPE UPGRADE
HOLDEN STREET, HINDMARSH

For all project enquires please contact:

 
For any enquiries please feel free to contact:

Kath Mardon 
Community Engagement Officer 
eng-consultation@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 
8408 1270

Holden Street, Hindmarsh has been selected for renewal in the 21/22 
Financial Year as part of the Hindmarsh Precinct Upgrade.   


